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NEW SHOREHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT
BLOCK ISLAND SCHOOL

The New Shoreham School District is committed to providing a safe learning environment for all
students and staff members. Therefore, New Shoreham School Committee has determined that
Block Island School shall not have and therefore prohibits concealed weapons at the school, on
school grounds, in school owned vehicles, or at school sponsored activities or athletic events.

The only exception to this policy for persons to carry registered firearms in the school or on
school property are any federal, Rhode Island State, or local law enforcement officer.

The Superintendent is directed to post “Gun and Weapon Free” signs at all entrances. In
addition, the Superintendent shall annually notify students, parents, and the community of this
policy.
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